
To Whom It May Concern:

I worked with Scott Griffis at Gateway computers from July 2004 until July 2008. He started as a Quality 
Assurance Engineer and when I left the company he was the Lead Quality Assurance Engineer.

For a period of 4 years Scott worked under my direct supervision. His responsibilities included OS testing,
software testing and interacting with our OEM on testing issues and bug reviews. Scott also worked in 
some project management capacities as well.

During the time he reported to me, Scott proved himself to be a highly skilled and exceptionally talented 
Engineer, Analyst and Project manager. He consistently produced superior quality work, on time, and 
within budget targets.

I was particularly impressed by Scott’s ability to update himself and understand new technologies, 
complete all of his work on time, even when he was multitasking on multiple deadlines. His work was 
thorough and comprehensive and timely.

Overall, Scott is a conscientious, dedicated and exemplary employee. I certainly think he has a bright 
future ahead of him in Testing and Project management Field. Accordingly I am pleased to recommend 
him for any position as a Project Manager.

Sincerely,

Frank Lin

Quality Assurance Director, eMachines/Gateway (1999 – 2008)


